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A special meeting of the governing body of the City of Syracuse was called at the written request of 
councilmembers: Dustin Doze, Steve Schell, Michele Boy and Joe Thomeczek.  Mayor, Blake Upson, 
Administrator Brian Bloyd and City Clerk Linda Dinkel were present. 
 
The meeting was called for the purpose of reviewing options for Health Insurance Benefits for the 
employees of the City of Syracuse and approving one of those options. 
 
Health Insurance Committee presented the Platinum Coverage from Blue Cross Blue Shield as the 
committee’s recommendation of the several options presented to the governing body. 
 
There was discussion concerning Medicare Part B that some of the insured will have to enroll in to be 
fully covered with Blue Cross Blue Shield.  Deductibles and out of pocket costs were discussed. 
 
 
Councilmember Schell made motion to approve contracting with Blue Cross Blue Shield of Kansas under 
the platinum plan for the year 2019 and to continue reimbursing the employee up to $1000 for a 
family/couple and $500 for an unmarried employee to help cover out of pocket costs.  Motion was 
seconded by Councilman Doze and passed unanimously. 
 
 
Councilwoman Boy made motion to adjourn.  Councilman Thomeczek seconded the motion.  Motion 
passed unanimously. 
 
 
 
ATTEST: 
 
 
__________________________________  _______________________________________ 
Linda Dinkel, City Clerk     Blake Upson, Mayor 
 


